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Comments: Esteemed USFS Representative,

I am extremely concerned by the  proposed plan to over-develop the lodging at Holland Lake.  

It is very important to my family that the natural resources of this particular natural wonder not be over-stressed

and damaged by over-use .   The current  number of visitors is sustainable and manageable. The profit-

motivated developers are not taking into account the impact they will have on the noise level, air and water

quality  by building  20+ cabins and expanded lodge.  I believe that the size of the lake and available trails at the

edge of the wilderness should be considered fragile, especially considering the damage and noise that motorized

recreational vehicles can cause. 

 Please resist over-clogging this entry point to pristine wilderness, to preserve Holland lake and the wilderness

interface along with it.  It is not a national park.  Overcrowding should not be a given.

Thank you for considering the rejection of the current plan.  Sincerely,  Melissa MacKenzie

 


